
Welcome to Fairview Baptist Church. We are glad you have chosen to worship 
with us today. It is our hope that you will experience God in worship, your heart 
will be renewed, and your life refreshed through your worship with us.

SUNDAY, JUNE 2,  2024

Today, we will promote our upcoming 
Kids (K - 4th grade), PreTeens (5th - 6th 
grade) and Students (7th - 12th grade) 
during our 9:00am Life Groups. This 
impacts those going into Kindergarten, 
5th grade, and 7th grade. Please let us 
know how we can help your kiddos 
make this a smooth transition.

We are supporting the House of 
Abraham in Haiti by matching 
donations up to $10,000. This 
will help to provide resources to 
those in such a great need. You 
can write a check and include 
“Haiti” in the memo or give online 
at fairviewsherman.com/give and 
click (Haiti).

Jesus asks his disciples a crucial 
question in Mark’s gospel. Join us 
as we embark on a journey through 
Mark to discover the answer to the 
question, “Who do you say that I am?” 
As we examine God’s Word, may we 
be open to implementing it as we live 
for God’s glory and our good!

Each Sunday after the song portion 
of the service, we dismiss for 
Children’s Church. This is for kiddos 
headed into Kindergarten - 3rd 
Grade in the Fall to hear the Gospel 
in fun and engaging way!
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Make sure to mark your calendars
for our summer events! During the
summer, we will not have Wednesday
night activities. We hope you will use
this time to rest and connect with your
family and your Life Groups! For more 
info, check out fairviewsherman.com/
summer.

Check out Pastor Caleb’s new series of 
articles on religious liberty as a Baptist 
conviction. Use the QR code or visit 
fairviewsherman.com/blog to read!

New Here? Fill out a Connection 
Card and come see us at the kiosk 
in the foyer after service. We know 
there are many great places of 
worship in Texoma and we’re so 
thankful you chose us today! We 
have a gift we’d like to give you as a 
thank you for joining us today! 

Each year we show our support for 
True Options Pregnancy Center by 
giving out baby bottles. Please take 
one from the foyer and fill it with 
change, dollars, or checks to assist 
this ministry partner. Turn in your 
bottle to the church office by Father’s 
Day.


